
SOUP STOCK MAKING
We are learning how to make soup 
stock from scratch on Thursday,
January 25, 2024 
from 10:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. 
at the Community Services 
Boardroom.
Rides will be available.
Please sign up before January 23, 
2024.

For more information and to sign up, 
email Janae at chr@xatsull.com
or call 250-989-2355


